


Our airspace is now shared by pilots of both
manned and unmanned aircraft. Often, we don't
understand enough about this new mix of aircraft
operations. It is imperative that we all share a
common understanding of how and why this
blend works, and how to maintain and improve
the impeccable safety record that general
aviation has enjoyed for decades. This webinar
is an important resource to get all pilots on the
same page and will answer many of the
misconceptions that we have about manned and
unmanned operations.

Directions: This is a two-hour webinar starting at 7:00 PM
EDT. Preregistration is required. To register, go to
https://wingsrealityedu.com/seminar-series/unmanned-aerial-
systems/. This event may be attended live on the
WINGsReality EDU campus in Orono Maine or online via
webinar. As usual, it is free to attend on campus. A small fee
is charged for online access to offset the cost of presenting
online. 200 seats are available online. 20 seats are available
in the classroom on campus. Please make sure to register
early whether attending online or in class so we know when
the classroom is full. Thank you for joining us.

Please visit the registration page to sign up for notices of
upcoming monthly airman safety webinars.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Wed, May 30, 2018 - 19:00 EDT

Foreign, FN 00000

FAA SAFETY TEAM
Contact: Michael Lessard
2074795409
michael.lessard@wingsrealityedu.com

Select #: EA6583321
Lead Representative MICHAEL ANTHONY
LESSARD



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



